
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                            
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

I am delighted to inform you that following a rigorous and successful recruitment process, Mrs Rebekah 
Swindell has been appointed by the governing board as the Headteacher of Manor Park Primary School and 
will begin her permanent post from today.  Mrs Swindell is currently our acting Head so I’m sure the 
transition will be a seamless one.   
 
We believe we have made a really strong appointment, and that Mrs Swindell is the right candidate to 
continue our core mission; offering our wonderful children outstanding teaching and learning experiences 
and the very best opportunities, in and beyond the classroom, aiming to raise aspirations, inspire a life-long 
love of learning and create memories to last a lifetime.   
 
Myself and Becky look forward to working with Mrs Swindell over the coming years and the whole 
governing board wish her every success in her new role.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Debs Ridgewell & Mrs Becky Carr 
Co-Chairs of Governors 

MANOR PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
Ulverscroft Road 

Coventry    

CV3 5EZ 
 

Telephone: 024 7650 1736 

E-mail: admin@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs R Swindell 

 


